NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Jefferson School District Board of Trustees Regular Meeting

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Jefferson School District Board of
Trustees scheduled for Tuesday, April 17, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. has been canceled. The next
regular meeting of the Jefferson School District Board of Trustees will be held on Tuesday, May
8, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. in the Jefferson School District Board Room, 1219 Whispering Wind Drive,
Tracy.

Please Note : The 2017-18 Employees of the Year will still be recognized in the Jefferson
School District Board Room at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, April 17, 2018

Posted: April 17, 2018

&lames W. Bridges, Superintendent




